
Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC) 

From: fabiog@blustellagroup.com  

Sent: April 2, 2020 3:35 PM 

To: Laporte, Anthony (SPAC/PSPC) 

Cc: Kusnick, Chelsea (SPAC/PSPC) 

Subject: COVID19 Healthcare Products 

Thank you, Anthony. Much appreciated. 

Regards,  

Fabio 

On Apr 2, 2020, at 3:12 PM, Laporte, Anthony (SPAC/PSPC) <anthony.laporte@canada.ca> wrote: 

Hello Fabio, 

I wanted to thank you for reaching out to Minister Anand and offering your products and materials to 

Canadians. Adding my colleague Chelsea, who will be contacting you to gather information that we can 

follow up with our department. 

I invite you to fill out the following form so we can track your offer: https://buyandsell.gc.ca/calling-all-

suppliers-help-canada-combat-covid-19.  

Regards, 

Anthony Laporte 

Senior Policy Advisor / Conseiller politique principal 

Office of the Minister of Public Services and Procurement Canada I 

Bureau de la ministre des Services publics et de l'Approvisionnement 

PDP III, Tower A, 18th Floor, 11 rue Laurier Street, Gatineau QC, Canada K1A 0S5 

Government of Canada I Gouvernement du Canada 

From: fabiog@blustellagroup.com [mailto:fabiog@blustellagroup.com]  

Sent: April 2, 2020 14:45 

To: Laporte, Anthony (SPAC/PSPC) <anthonv.laporte@canada.ca>  

Subject: Fwd: COVID19 Healthcare Products 

Importance:  High 

Good afternoon Anthony, 

In addition to my previous email we can ship to Quebec VG70 Ventilators within 5 days which CE/FDA 

approved. 

We are currently supplying US government with VG70 Ventilators. 



Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Regards, 

Fabio 


